
 

Tuesday 11 February 2025 

Dear Year 9 Parents/Carers, 

Key Stage 4 Options Information Evening - Wednesday 5 March 2025 

Following our previous communication regarding GCSE Options for the 2025-2027 cohort, 

we are writing to inform you of an important enhancement to the Information Evening. 

In addition to the planned presentation and form tutor availability, Heads of Department 

or subject representatives for the Option subjects will now be present at the event. This 

valuable addition will allow you and our students to engage in more detailed 

conversations about individual subjects, course content, and potential career pathways. 

You will have the opportunity to ask specific questions and gain deeper insights into each 

subject area before making your option choices. 

We have also recently updated the GCSE Options section of our website. This updated 

information provides an overview of each subject, including content, assessment 

methods, and special features of each course. We strongly encourage you to familiarise 

yourself with this information before attending the Information Evening, as it will help 

you make the most of your time with the Heads of Department. You can find the 

updated information here. 

The Options subject staff will be available alongside form tutors from 5:00 until 5:30pm. 

We encourage you to attend this important event to support your daughter to make the 

most informed decisions about her GCSE options. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs C Wilkes​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Mrs S Saunders 

Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum)​ ​ ​ Head of Year 9 

 
 
 
 

 

https://www.ahs.bucks.sch.uk/page/?title=KS4+Options&pid=163

